
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title: Domestic Hot and Cold Water Shutdown 

 
 
Location: Continuing Studies Building 

 
 
Description: Be advised that the Facilities Management Plumbing Shop will be shutting 

down the water supply to the building in order to allow the contractors to install 
new Backflow Preventers as per CRD regulations.  This work will require that the 

water to the entire building be shut off for the duration of the work. 
 
 
Time frame: Saturday, November 14, 2015 at 08:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 
 
Facilities Management contact: Deanna Bhandar, Project Officer 

 
 
Email address:  dbhandar@uvic.ca 

 
 
Phone: 250-472-4430 

 
 
 

 

mailto:dbhandar@uvic.ca

